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Albion Waste Supplier and Procurement Policy 

Last Updated: 18 February 2024 

1. Purpose 

Albion Waste is committed to sourcing goods and services from suppliers who share our values 
of quality, integrity, and sustainability. This policy outlines our approach to selecting, 
evaluating, and managing suppliers and procurement activities. 

2. Scope 

This policy applies to all procurement activities and supplier relationships within Albion Waste. 

3. Supplier Selection 

Suppliers will be selected based on their ability to meet our requirements for quality, cost, 
delivery, and sustainability. We will conduct due diligence on all potential suppliers to ensure 
they have the necessary capabilities and credentials to support our operations. 

4. Supplier Evaluation 

Existing suppliers will be evaluated regularly to ensure they continue to meet our standards. 
This evaluation will consider factors such as product quality, delivery performance, customer 
service, and environmental impact. Any issues identified will be addressed through 
collaborative discussions and corrective actions. 

5. Contract Management 

All supplier agreements will be formalised through contracts that clearly define the terms and 
conditions of the relationship. Contracts will include provisions for quality standards, delivery 
schedules, pricing, and compliance with legal and regulatory requirements. 

6. Ethical Procurement 

Albion Waste is committed to ethical procurement practices. We expect our suppliers to 
adhere to ethical standards in their own operations, including compliance with laws on labour, 
health and safety, and environmental protection. We will not engage with suppliers who do not 
meet these standards. 

7. Review 

This policy will be reviewed annually to ensure it remains aligned with Albion Waste’s 
procurement needs and ethical standards. 

 

Signed by: 

Marianna Banniha 

Director, Albion Waste 
Date: 18 February 2024 

 


